
 
 

 

 

AFA Safety Committee Update 

  DEC. 16, 2020 MEC AIR SAFETY HEALTH AND SECURITY COMMITTEE 

Safety Committee 

 
Hello Fellow Flight Attendant’s, 
 
The Air Safety, Health and Security Committee wanted to give some updates with some recent 
information regarding the concerns of the crew room computer’s security. (Saving personal 
information and not closing the information upon log out) and about reporting issues, incidents, 
concerns via the Report IT App. 
 
Both of these concerns were voiced at last weeks QX Safety DAG meeting and were addressed by 
QX Leadership. 
 
Susanne has committed to filing/submitting an official IT ticket, 
So that the crew room computers are properly fixed. In the interim, please clear the Cache in 
between use or use private browsing mode to keep your information secure. 
 
Also wanted to reiterate the importance of using the Report IT App for reporting all incidents, 
concerns, irregularities, and most importantly any/all safety issues. 
 
Reporting is how the data is obtained to make crucial decisions for the operation as a whole and for 
our work environments to be safe, efficient and successful.  
 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to you and your families!! 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Your Air Health, Safety and Security Committee. 

 


